
   



   

 
• The Service Committee is going to be writing cards for the Florence nursing home. 

• Pro-Tempore Fitz 

 Our November event will be a Friendsgiving event, assuming that the bill she has submitted today will pass. 

 She sent out a Step Sing form in the group chat. Please fill this out by November 5th! 

• Chief of Staff Britton 

• She passed on the information from the Healthy Lions council to Vice-President McGinnis. 

• She has scheduled her one-on-one meeting with President Mardis for next Thursday. 

• Historian Plunkett 

• She will be presenting the November newsletter in new business.  

• DIA Saunders  

• He is looking forward to the SGA RSO Initiative meetings coming up soon. 

• Communications Director Sommer 

• She met with Senator Joyner, Senator Hanback, and Senator Mwuara concerning 5K graphics, and she is working on a 

post for the event that will be up soon.





   

 

 
 

 


